
Dear Senate Education Committee Members,

My name is Sharon Carlson, and I reside in District 19. I am a
grandmother whose grandchildren are enrolled in a non-public
school. I support HB 1532 because my grandchildren’s non-public
school serves their needs and has positively impacted them. My
daughter and her husband make a financial sacrifice by sending their
children to a non-public school and continue to pay taxes to support
the public schools.  The tax reimbursement will help my daughter’s
family and support parents in the state of North Dakota. I urge you to
vote IN FAVOR of HB 1532.

Respectfully,

Sharon R. Carlson


